
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 28, 2020 
 
Item 25, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 28, 2020. 
 
 

 
25. NEW BUSINESS - TELECOMMUNICATION TOWER - CORNER OF 

RUTHERFORD ROAD AND WESTON ROAD - WARD 3 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff report back to a 
February meeting regarding exact measurements surrounding the 
tower located at the corner of Rutherford Road and Weston Road 
and confirmation that the Telecommunication Facility Siting Protocol 
was followed in Ward 3. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor DeFrancesca. 

  


